Accessibility Statement for Gerrards Cross Community Association GXCA
Effective Date: 11 February 2025
Gerrards Cross Community Association GXCA ("the Charity", "we", "our") is committed to ensuring that our website is accessible to everyone, including individuals with disabilities. We strive to create an inclusive online environment that is easy to navigate and use, regardless of a user’s abilities or disabilities.
We are dedicated to providing a website that is accessible in line with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1, Level AA, as recommended by the World Wide Web Consortium (W3C). These guidelines provide a standard for web content accessibility that ensures websites are more accessible for people with disabilities.
Our Commitment to Accessibility
We aim to ensure that:
· Our website can be navigated and used by all individuals, including those with visual, auditory, motor, or cognitive disabilities.
· We offer alternative formats of key content (such as text, audio, and video) where possible to assist users who may require them.
· Users with disabilities can access and interact with the content and features on our website with ease.
Key Accessibility Features of Our Website
To support accessibility, we have implemented the following features on our website:
· Text Alternatives: We use descriptive alt text for images to assist screen readers and provide equivalent information for users who cannot see images.
· Keyboard Navigation: The website is designed so that all functionality can be accessed using a keyboard for users who are unable to use a mouse.
· Readable Fonts and Contrast: We have chosen fonts and colour schemes that are designed to be clear and easy to read, with high contrast between text and background for users with visual impairments.
· Accessible Forms: Forms on the website are designed to be clear and easy to complete, with labels, instructions, and error messages that assist users.
How to Contact Us if You Have Accessibility Issues
If you encounter any difficulties accessing content on our website, please contact us, and we will do our best to address your concerns and provide the content in an accessible format. You can reach us by:
Gerrards Cross Community Association (GXCA)
The Memorial Centre, 8 East Common, Gerrards Cross, Buckinghamshire SL9 7AD
Email: Office@gxca.org.uk
Phone: 01753 883759
Feedback and Continuous Improvement
We continuously work to improve the accessibility of our website. If you have any feedback or suggestions on how we can make the website more accessible, please let us know. Your feedback is important to us.

